
October 8, 2018 
 

  
 RE:  Notice of Election  

Marriott Vacation Club, Asia Pacific 
 
Dear Marriott Vacation Club, Asia Pacific Club Member: 
 
Notice of Election for the Advisory Committee of Marriott Vacation Club, Asia Pacific was emailed to you on 
4 September 2018. 
 
This email contains the link to the secure internet site that will allow you to submit your Ballot electronically 
and also view the documents related to the election.  It has confidential information specific to your account 
and is intended only for the member to whom it is addressed.   
 
You may submit your Ballot electronically no later than 11:59 a.m., Singapore time, on October 30, 2018.  The 
internet voting procedures are designed to authenticate your electronic submission by use of a personal control 
number.  To submit your Ballot via Morrow Sodali’s on-line system, please click on proxyvoting.com/MVCI.  
At the site, you must enter the following control number:  [# to be provided by proxy vendor].  PLEASE 
MAKE NOTE OF YOUR CONTROL NUMBER AS THE INFORMATION IS AVAILABLE ONLY 
THROUGH MORROW SODALI.   
 
If you have any questions regarding submitting your Ballot electronically, please contact Morrow Sodali by 
email at mvci.info@morrowsodali.com.   
 
If you have question regarding the election materials, please contact me by phone at 00 65 98375061or by 
email at ignacio.munoz@vacationclub.com.    
 
The Advisory Committee of Marriott Vacation Club, Asia Pacific will meet at 9:00 a.m., on November 3, 2018 
at JW Marriott Phuket Resort & Spa, 231 Moo 3, Talang, Phuket 83110 Thailand.   
 
The purpose of the meeting is to review the operations of the Club, conduct any other business which may be 
presented at the meeting and to consider the following: 
 Proposed 2019 Operating Budget 
 Present the results of the election of one (1) Member to the Advisory Committee 
 
The Advisory Committee plays an important role to represent the views of the Members concerning the 
management and operations of the resort.  Your vote and participation are important to ensure all Members are 
represented by the Advisory Committee.  I encourage you to submit your Ballot promptly for this important 
election.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ignacio Muñoz 
Regional Resort Operations, Asia Pacific 
Marriott Vacations Worldwide 
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